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M E M O R A N D U M  
 

Electrical Utility 

 

To: Shehzad Somji 
CFO 

Date: August 14, 2024 

    

From: Marc Rutishauser 
Deputy Director of Electrical Services 

File: 2543752 

    

Subject: Electrical Fees and Rates Review – 2025 

 

This memo serves as a summary of the electrical service charges to be implemented in 
2025. 

The Utility has long aimed at maintaining fees that are in line with local industry rates. The 
proposed 2025 rates have incorporated a 3% increase due to inflation. Additionally, AMI 
radio-off fees have been added to the bylaw. 

Electric Vehicle charging rates have been reviewed by the Climate Action team; no 
changes are proposed at this time. 

The Utility Commission will be reviewing the proposed changes at its September 3rd 
regular meeting. 

 
 
 
 
 
_________________________ 
Marc Rutishauser 
Deputy Director of Electrical Services 
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